
From: Jaime Dailey <jaimed@beaufortsc.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/7/2014 3:57:23 PM 
Subject: F-35 Celebration - Request

Attachments: F-35 7-3.jpg

Hello Katherine! I hope you are doing well. I wanted to touch base with you about the F-35 
Community Celebration in Waterfront Park in Beaufort this coming Friday, July 11 from 6-9 
pm. The Chamber, along with the MEC, MAC, and the City of Beaufort are putting it on to 
officially welcome the Marines and their families with the first F-35 squadron arriving in
Beaufort, VMFAT-501. We would love for Governor Haley to be a part of the ceremony. We 
are expecting a huge crowd with entertainment from the Parris Island Marine Band and 
fireworks. We will be having a patriotic ceremony at 7 pm, where we would love to give her 
the opportunity to speak if desired. Please let me know if you have any further questions or 
need anything from me. You can feel free to call my cell at 843.473.9829. Again, thank you 
for your support and look forward to hearing from you.

Thanks,
Jaime

Jaime Dailey-Vergara | Communications Manager
Beaufort Regional Chamber of Commerce

701 Craven Street, Beaufort, SC 29902
PO Box 910, Beaufort, SC 29901
Jaime@BeaufortSC.org | 843.525.8526 (O) | 843.473.9829 (C) | 843.986.5405 (F)
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